
Avalon Healing 
601 Bagley St
Detroit, Michigan 48226

TransUnion LLC Consumer Dispute Center
P.O. Box 2000 
Chester, PA 19016  

Subject: Request for Assistance in Resolving Human Trafficking (Debt Bondage) Case 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing on behalf of a federal award recipient authorized by the U.S. 
Department of Health and Human Services' Office on Trafficking in Persons (please refer to the attached 
Confirmation of Authorization). The Avalon Healing Center has verified and determined that [Name] is 
a victim of a severe form of trafficking in persons under 22 U.S.C. § 7102(11) or sex trafficking under 22 
U.S.C. § 7102(12), making them eligible for certain adverse credit information to be blocked according to 
12 C.F.R. § 1022.142 (see attached rule).

The Avalon Healing Center is dedicated to advocating for the rights and welfare of individuals affected 
by human trafficking and debt bondage. We have identified [Name's] case, which we believe deserves 
your attention and expertise.

In our mission to support victims and collaborate with stakeholders to eradicate human trafficking, we've 
identified an issue with [Name's] credit report, which contains an outstanding debt likely connected to a 
case of debt bondage. This debt raises ethical and legal concerns due to possible fraudulent or coercive 
practices leading to an unjust financial obligation.

We respectfully request your assistance in blocking and removing any negative accounts linked to 
[Name's] credit profile.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to collaborating on this important issue. 
Please feel free to contact me at any time.

Best Regards,

Kimberly Hurst
Founder & CEO


